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2019 Club Officers 

 
 
 

President: 
Charles Strang 

2903 Encino Robles 
San Antonio, TX  78259 

(210) 481-7375 
e-mail: cstrang@funfor.us 

 
 
 

Vice-President/Safety Rep 
Bob Severance 

4410 Huntington Woods 
San Antonio, TX  78249 

(210) 542-0285 
email: 

sapropbuster@satx.rr.com 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Terry Ullman 

27540 Riata Ranch Dr 
San Antonio, TX  78261 

(210) 408-0830 
e-mail: tullman27@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Treasurer 
Jim Branaum 

8551 Rolling Acres Trail 
Fair Oaks Ranch, TX  78015 

(830) 981-8893 
e-mail: jgbmain@gvtc.com 

 
 
 

Newsletter Editor 
John Gardner 

13706 Flying W Trail 
Helotes, TX  78023 

(210) 695-4683 
e-mail: jgardnerbb@gmail.com 

 
 
 

New Years Day Fly-In 
And 

Club Meeting 
 

 Somerset  

Jan 1st    
Dogs & Burgers 

 
 
 
 

Next Meeting 

TUESDAY 

Jan 1st 
2019 

 
1:00 PM    

 
AT 

THE 
FLYING 

 
(Somerset) 

 
FIELD 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Years Day Fly-In 
Somerset (0) 

Jan 1st   
Bob Severance:  

Email: sapropbuster@satx.rr.com 
Visit:  www.propbusters.org 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

//=========================// 

 

Special Thanks To HobbyTown 
USA 

For Supporting the Raffle 

HobbyTown USA 
2501 NW Loop 410 

San Antonio, TX 78230 
(210) 348-8697 

Fax: (210) 829-8707 
www.hobbytownsatx.com 

E-mail: sanhobbie@aol.com 

http://www.propbusters.org/
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/SAPropbusters
mailto:cstrang@funfor.us
mailto:tullman27@gmail.com
mailto:jgbmain@gvtc.com
mailto:jgardnerbb@gmail.com
http://www.hobbytownsatx.com/
mailto:sanhobbie@aol.com
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Date: December 5 7:18 PM 

The meeting of the Prop Busters 
was called to order by Charles 
Strang at 4242 Bluemel Rd, 
St. Francis Episcopal 
Church.  With a total of 11 
members present. 
Visitors:  No Strangers 

  

The November meeting minutes 
were approved. 
  
President:  Charles welcomed all 
11 people there. 
  
VP/Safety Officer:  Bob No 
Comment 
  
Secretary: Terry at another 
meeting. 
Treasurer: Jim reported the 
current expenses, income, and 
account balances.  If you need 
details contact Jim. 
  
Newsletter: Standing order for 
the newsletter is that free ads 
and articles of interest for the 
newsletter need to be submitted 
by members to John Gardner by 
the 17th. 
  
Web Editor: Robert 
Jarzombek has updated the 
website to include posting 
pictures and our upcoming 
events. 
  
Early Bird Raffle: no early bird 

  
Membership: Rick Storm no 
comment. Had other 
commitment on wed nights. 
  
Old Business: 
Remember January 1st Club fly in 
and club meeting at 1 pm at the 

Somerset field. Also remember to 
bring something to share on the 
1st not mandatory but nice. 
  Lee Moore Brick donation being 
moved to February meeting any 
donation should be given to Jim 
and tell Him it is for Lee Moore 
brick.  
  
  
New Business: New officer were 
reelected by unanimous Vote, no 
one ran against them. We also 
voted to by stamp because they 
are going up 5 cents on the 1st of 
the year. The budget was talked 
about and approved for next 
year.  George Wilson Want Us to 
put our thinking cap on and figure 
how to get and keep New 
Members, this is table till Feb. 
meeting. 
  
  
Model of the Month: No model 
of the month. 
Club saved $10.00 remember 
come to the meeting bring a 
plane and you might get $10.00 

  
  
“Crash Chronicles No one confess 
to crashing 

  
The Raffle: 
Charles Strang- 4 small servos, 
3600 3cell battery, 30amp speed 
control, Fly Illusion air plane 

Mark Blackmer-small 
servo, Prime jet pro plane 

George Wilson- Fokker pp1 kit 
Robert Jarzombek-30amp speed 
control, small servo 

Dean Lukover-9ch Turnigy radio, 
6 channel receiver, casted 1937 
Stearman bi-plane, small servo 

Bob Severance-Steman 19 kit, 
Prime jet pro plane, 2.56 2cell 
battery, small servo 

  
Those of you who did not show 
up miss a good raffle, THANKS 
Bob. 
  
Adjourned 8:18 PM 

Submitted by someone who 
cannot hear well. 

 
  
Membership Notes 

By Richard Storm 

(210) 680-5653 

E-Mail: rstorm@satx.rr.com 
Need a membership list? 

e-mail me and I’ll send you a fresh one. 
 

NEED AN INSTRUCTOR?   

Call Me, 

 

We’ve received one new application 

for membership this month.  We’ll 

be formally voting on Mark 

Sanderson at the January Meeting.  

Mark is a former member that took 

a short leave of absence from 

Propbusters.  He has renewed his 

AMA and is now ready to re-

engage.  He has already spent some 

quality time at the Flying field with 

the assistance of Kevin Pellone.  Be 

sure to welcome him back when 

you see him at the field. 

 

The following Prop-Busters have 

birthdays in January. 

When you see them, congratulate 

them for being one year wiser.   

 

Day of Birth Member Name 

12 Serghei Jenes  
19 James G. Branaum  
21 Dudley R Kirkpatrick  
25 Hilmer Merz 
 
See you at the field 



 

   

Radio Control Headquarters 

14910 Nacogdoches #110 

San Antonio, TX 78247 

(210) 651-0435 

Fax: (210) 650-3568 

info@rchqonline.com 

Al’s Hobbies 

7121 Highway 90 West 
Suite 150 

San Antonio, TX 78227 

Voice: (210) 645-1050 

Fax: (210) 645-6450 

alshobbies@usa.com 

mailto:info@rchqonline.com


 

 

  

Next Meeting 

January 1st 2019 

1:00 PM at Somerset Flying Field 

See Map at Left 

Prop Busters Somerset RC Field 

17271 Somerset Road 
Von Ormy, Tx 78073 

Google Coordinates: 
29.254316  -98.641541 

The Propwash 

8719 Thatch Drive 

San Antonio, TX  78240 


